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Dear Applicant, 

 

Due to the retirement of a class teacher, the Governing Body of Longridge C of E Primary School is 

seeking to appoint an excellent classroom practitioner with high expectations, to take up a permanent 

teaching position in a KS2 class.  

 

We are looking for someone with a proven track record who will fit into our experienced teaching 

team. Evidence of strong subject leadership is essential. Candidates are asked to state their subject 

strengths within their application. 

 

The school is one form entry and children are taught in single age class groups. We currently have 

195 children on roll. Our children are well behaved, happy and enthusiastic learners. As a Christian 

school we try to live out our mission statement of Living, Learning and Sharing in a Loving Christian 

Family on a daily basis. The children are at the heart of everything we do. We had a very successful 

Ofsted inspection in March 2022 and SIAMS inspection in March 2024. 

 

ADVERTISED POST DETAILS 

Post:   KS2 class teacher 

Contract:  Permanent, Full time 

Salary Scale:            Main Pay Scale  

Start Date:   September 2025 

 

Closing Date:  12pm Friday 7th March 2025 

Observation of teaching (shortlisted candidates): Week beginning 17th March 2025 

Proposed Interview: Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

Visit Dates: Tuesday 25th February at 4.00pm 

  Wednesday 26th February at 2.30pm 

  Tuesday 4th March at 4.00pm 

  Wednesday 5th March at 2.30pm 
 

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Successful candidates are subject to an 

enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service and appropriate references.  

 



Thank you for your interest in the teaching position in our school. We look forward to receiving your 

application. 

 

 

Catherine Parkin (Headteacher) 


